
    All programs and services of the Colonial Soil and Water Conservation District are offered on a nondiscriminatory basis 
without regard to race, color, national origin, religion, sex, age, marital status, or handicap 

 
 

Notice of At-large Director Vacancy 

The Colonial Soil and Water Conservation District (District), a political subdivision of the 

Commonwealth of Virginia, is seeking a qualified candidate to fill the position of At Large member 

on the District’s Board of Directors, commencing on January 1, 2023, and ending December 31, 2026.   

The District serves the jurisdictions of Charles City, James City, New Kent, Williamsburg, and York 

by promoting voluntary conservation initiatives aimed at improving local soil and water resources 

through offerings of technical and financial assistance.  District Board members are expected to:   

• Identify soil and water issues and opportunities within the district or related to the district and

establish priorities for addressing these issues.

• Seek a comprehensive understanding of the complex issues that impact soil and water and

assist in resolving the identified issues at the watershed, local, regional, state, and national

levels.

• Engage in actions that will improve soil and water stewardship by use of locally led programs.

• Increase understanding among community leaders, including elected officials and others, of

their role in soil and water quality protection and improvement.

• Foster discussion and advancement within the community of positions and programs by their

district.

• Actively participate in the activities of the district and ensure district resources are used

effectively and managed wisely.

• Support and promote the advancement of districts and their capabilities.

District Board members do not receive compensation for their position. 

Persons interested in applying for the vacant Board position must submit a letter of intent stating 

their desire, qualifications, and reasons for wanting to serve on the District Board.  Letters must be 

received no later than Friday September 30th.  Interviews of qualified candidates will be scheduled 

before October 21st. 

Interested candidates may submit their letter of intent electronically or in hard copy format.  Letters of 

intent may be sent to: 

Colonial Soil and Water Conservation 

District205 C Bulifants Blvd. or Sheila.Jaruseski@colonialswcd.org 

Williamsburg, VA  23188 

Attn: Sheila Jaruseski 

Colonial Soil and Water Conservation District
205 Bulifants Blvd., Suite C · Williamsburg, VA  23188 

Phone: 757-645-4895 

Web: https://www.colonialswcd.org 


